
From: Szenher, Doug
To: Wise, Jim; Clem, Sarah; Barnett, Mary
Cc: Benenati, Katherine; Allison, Becky
Subject: FW: Questions/Comments_Web_Submission:_#1457738871288
Date: Monday, March 14, 2016 8:20:10 AM

This should be added to the 303d List comments. I will acknowledge receipt and inform the commenter
to use the designated site for any future e-mail comments on the subject.

-----Original Message-----
From: no-reply@adeq.state.ar.us [mailto:no-reply@adeq.state.ar.us]
Sent: Friday, March 11, 2016 5:32 PM
To: Help-POA
Subject: Questions/Comments_Web_Submission:_#1457738871288

*******************************************************************************
E_Mail_Address:      tross45@yahoo.com
Name:                Tom Ross
Mailing_Address:     403 Wynnewood Dr
City:                Harrison
State:               AR
Zip:                 72601
Phone_Number:        (879) 741-2092
H_Division:          POA
H_ReferringPage:     https://www.adeq.state.ar.us/home/contactus.aspx
H_Serial:            1457738871288
Date:                3/11/2016
Time:                5:23:01 PM

Questions_Comments:

It has come to my attention that ADEQ declined to include three streams, Mill Creek, Big Creek and
Bear Creek, in the impaired streams list.  I am disappointed in this exclusion.  Please reconsider adding
these streams to the list. 
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